
 

 
   

 
 

Mark Your Calendar 
❖ Tuesday, March 13th - End of 3rd Nine Weeks 
❖ Saturday, March 17th - Panther Prowl (more info. below) 
❖ Monday, March 19th - Hoover Middle School Parent Night 6:00-8:00 PM 
❖ Wednesday, March 21st - 3rd Nine Weeks Report Cards Sent Home 

 

               Lunch Menus  
  Please ​click here​ to access the Hoover City Schools 

lunch menus. Follow @HooverCNP on Twitter. 

      Check Out  
If you need to check out your child, please do so before 

2:15 PM. Buses and carpool will start to 
 pull in around this time.  

Morning Drop-Offs 
Morning Drop-Offs - Please do not drop off students without school  

personnel present in the mornings. This is a safety issue.  
An adult will be present at ​7:00 AM for drop-offs. 

 

Kindergarten Enrollment Night  
Kindergarten Enrollment Night for the 2018-2019 school year will be Tuesday, April 24th 

 from 4:00 - 6:00 PM. More information about what to bring will be communicated soon. 
 

Hoover Middle School Parent Night  
Click here​ for more information.  

 
Parent and student activities will include​: 
A welcome from your school’s principal 

An overview of programs, clubs, activities, and opportunities 
An opportunity to meet your school’s counselors, faculty, and staff 

An orientation meeting specifically designed for parents 
A tour of the school 

 
Who should attend​? 

All parents and students who are ​NEW​ to their middle school  
for the 2018-2019 school year. This includes any rising  
6th, 7th, or 8th grader who will be new to the school 

 

http://www.hoovercityschools.net/?DivisionID=9928&DepartmentID=9954&SubDepartmentID=5571&ToggleSideNav=
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dhaTE-HMlN2NY87u0mBNkQfA0CLK70PRFEhDhqOoRSY/edit?usp=sharing


 

 
Homework Club 

Ms. Kellman meets with students in her office on Tuesday and Thursday morning starting at 7:15 for 
Homework Club. If your child needs some extra time or assistance on assignments or studying, please 
encourage them to meet with Ms. Kellman during this time. If you have any questions, please email Ms. 

Kellman at ​skellman@hoover.k12.al.us​. 
 

Message from Your PTO 
Panther Prowl 

Bluff Park Elementary’s 3rd annual Panther Prowl Color Run will be held on Saturday, 
March 17th. This will be a fun morning filled with a bunch of events! Come hang out with 

your BPES family, check out the food trucks from Urban Pops and Heavenly Donuts, play 
some games, throw some color, and celebrate this awesome event where the proceeds 
you raise directly benefit our school. Race packets will come home will all the detailed 

information on Monday, March 5th.  
The times for individual grade level heats are listed below! 

5th Grade - 8:00 AM  
4th Grade - 8:15 AM 
3rd Grade - 8:30 AM  
2nd Grade - 8:45 AM  
1st Grade - 9:00 AM  

Kindergarten - 9:15 AM 
 

Hello Bluff Park Panther Parents! 
The Bluff Park PTO is getting super pumped about our upcoming Panther Prowl run on 
the morning of March 17th and hope all our BPES students can attend!  This run is the 
culmination of our Panther Prowl Fundraiser in which we take 100% of donations raised 

and use it directly to benefit your child, your child's teachers, and our fantastic school.  In 
order to make the Panther Prowl successful we will need support from you as parents! 
We have some super fun volunteer opportunities available for you, from setting up, to 
throwing color on runners to cheering on all our awesome participants.  Please take a 

look at the signup below to see how you can hep! 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f4ca9ab28a7f85-panther1 

 
Stay Connected 

Please ​click here​ to check out the PTO Website or go to the Bluff Park Website  
and click on PTO. 

 
Bluff Park Way Magnets 

If you would like a Bluff Park Way magnet, please send in $5 cash or check with your child or 
stop by the main office.  

 
Ride a Bike or Scooter to School 

Please be sure that your child wears a helmet each day if they are riding a bike or scooter to 
school. This is a safety concern and is a daily requirement for students. 

 

 

mailto:skellman@hoover.k12.al.us
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f4ca9ab28a7f85-panther1
http://bpespto.weebly.com/


 

Tech News from the Tech Coaches 
Want to keep up with what is going on in the HCS Technology world? If you do, then check out the 
ELI (Engaged Learning Initiative) Blog at hcseli.blogspot.com. This blog features many articles such 

as events happening in the local schools, new  
updates, and information on tech tools.  

Also follow us on Twitter at @hcseli and on Facebook at ​https://www.facebook.com/hcseli/​. 
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/device-free-dinner 
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https://www.commonsensemedia.org/device-free-dinner


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Updated 2016 

 
EQUAL EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITIES 

 
(Board policy, 6.6) No student will be unlawfully excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to 

discrimination in any program or activity offered or sponsored by the Board on the basis of race, ethnicity, color, disability, 

creed, national origin, sex, immigrant or migrant status, non-English speaking ability, or homeless status. All career and 

technical education opportunities are offered to all students regardless of race, color, national origin, sex, or disability. The 

district also provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. 

Mrs. Claire Jones-Moore, IDEA Coordinator 

Mrs. Marley Stephens, Section 504 Coordinator 

Dr. Debra Smith, Title I Coordinator 

Dr. Cindy Adams, Title II Coordinator 

Mrs. Claire Jones-Moore, Title III Coordinator 

Dr. Tera Simmons, Title IX Coordinator 

Hoover City Schools 

2810 Metropolitan Way 

Hoover, AL 35243 

(205) 439-1000 

 
EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

 
(Board policy, 5.14.1) The Board is an equal opportunity employer. Personnel actions and decisions will be made without 

regard to factors or considerations prohibited by federal or state law (as such laws may from time to time be amended), 

including but not limited to race, gender, age, disability, national origin, citizenship, and religious preference. Subject to the 

limitations set forth in 4.6.2, the general complaint (grievance) policy (4.6.1) may be used to present any complaint alleging 

unlawful discrimination or harassment. Inquiries regarding compliance and complaint procedures can be directed to: Mary 

Veal, Equal Opportunity Employment Coordinator 

Hoover City Schools 

2810 Metropolitan Way 

Hoover, AL 35243 

(205) 439-1000 

 


